

<b>Present</b>	Lia Vine (Secretary) Claire Bowen Jaclyn Eyre	Ros Farrow Caroline Sayer Lisa Pepper Mr Kitching (Head Teacher)
<b>Apologies</b>	Ellie Davis, Kelly Jones, June Tweddle, Naomi Wilson (Chair)	
<b>Minutes of the last meeting</b>	Read and approved	
<b>Matters Arising</b>		
	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>PTA Social – thanks to Rs &amp; Andy for hosting.</li> <li>£115 raised.</li> </ul>	
<b>Agenda</b>		
<b>Funding Requests</b>	<p>4 requests made by school:</p> <ol style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Whole school trip to Chatsworth. Approx. cost closer to £600-£700. Agreed.</li> <li>Hoop guy (or skipping guy) – cost closer to £300. Agreed.</li> <li>School clock – approx. £25 - £40. Lisa Pepper to find appropriate clock and come back to PTA with final costs. Agreed.</li> <li>Outdoor shelters for playground x 2 - £110. Agreed.</li> </ol>	<b>LP</b>
<b>Film Night</b>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>19<sup>th</sup> June agreed as alternate date.</li> <li>Lia to decide on films by 5<sup>th</sup> June</li> </ul>	<b>LV</b>
<b>Leavers Gifts</b>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Final decision – photo montage poster as per last year.</li> <li>School to arrange photos.</li> <li>Ros happy to make posters.</li> <li>Lisa Pepper to ask Mrs Holmes for input on final photos.</li> </ul>	<b>EP RF LP</b>
<b>Sports Day</b>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Start at 1pm – suggestion to release kids from school at playing field, if way can be found to do this safely.</li> <li>Lisa Pepper to send out text to assess potential numbers.</li> <li>Naomi to talk to Parish Council re permissions for alcohol/BBQ etc.</li> <li>PTA to serve Pimm's/hot dogs/soft drinks.</li> <li>Mr Kitching to confirm whether PTA can serve Pimm's during Sports day.</li> <li>Sub-committee – Lia, Naomi, Claire</li> </ul>	<b>LP NW  LV, NW, CB</b>
<b>AOB</b>		
<b>June Tweddle</b>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Present of appreciation for June Tweddle. Agreed to buy necklace/bracelet from village artist woman. Given to June on leaving party.</li> </ul>	<b>LV</b>
<b>Village Fete</b>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Same format as previous years.</li> <li>Caroline Sayer to let PTA know what help required from school/PTA</li> <li>Discuss further at next meeting.</li> </ul>	<b>CS</b>

Egginton School PTA  
 Minutes of Meeting 8<sup>th</sup> May 2018  
 Egginton Primary School

<b>Puzzles</b>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Lots of puzzles in fete/fayre toy haul.</li> <li>• Caroline Sayer suggested 'puzzle' afternoon in aid of Footprints.</li> <li>• Children pay £1 – spend afternoon 'puzzling' and then can take a puzzle home.</li> <li>• Lisa Pepper to speak to Mrs Hammond.</li> </ul>	<b>LP</b>
<b>Future Meeting Dates</b>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Mr Kitching suggested all future PTA meeting dates diarised in advance to allow teachers opportunity to attend if they want to.</li> <li>• Agreed that in September we will arrange all meeting dates for each term in advance.</li> </ul>	
Future Meeting Dates	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Tuesday 5<sup>th</sup> June @7.00pm – School.</li> </ul>	